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17/08/2022

To our partners,

We recognize that a key requirement for our participation in the UN Global
Compact is the annual preparation and submission of a Communication on
Progress (CoP) that includes what actions we have taken or plan to take with
regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of our
outcomes.

We remain firmly committed to the UN Global Compact and hold ourselves
accountable for meeting these principles. In fact, we are preparing our first GRI
sustainability report, which will also cover the ten principles of the UN Global
Compact. For this reason, we kindly request an extension on the CoP deadline
because we believe providing this report will offer you a more comprehensive
look at our activities.

Therefore, we propose our new CoP deadline to be due on November 30, 2022
at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Nadia Al Saeed
CEO
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